
Our Anniversary celebrations continue this weekend. I hope we have many more 

throughout this Anniversary Year. Everything that happened last week brought many 

memories of the past to many. We had people who had moved away, return to their 

roots to celebrate with each of us who make up our parish today. Thank you to 

everyone who were involved in the planning and the execution of our Anniversary 

events of last weekend. A special thanks to the planning committee and to the many 

volunteers who prepared our Liturgies, music, decoration of Stack Center, the food 

and our food servers from our School and Confirmation program. It took so many 

people, groups and talents to pull it all together. 

  

This weekend our Celebration continues with our Saturday Concert and Classic Car 

Show from 10:00am-5:00pm, which is being planned by the Knights of Columbus. 

Then on Sunday from 10:00am-3:00pm, we are having a Family Fun Day, planned 

by OLG School. I hope you can join in the festivities. There is a prediction of good 

weather for this weekend. Please plan to bring your family, grandkids and all. 

  

-Fr. Ray 
  

 


